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DA1'E: !l@DU@r!: 7, 1997 

RE: DOCKET NO. 961002-BI - Petition for approval of Marketing Conservation 
Research and Development Program, as part of DSM plan, by Florida Power & 
Light Company. 

Issue 1 : Recommendation that the Commission deny Florida Power and Light 
Company's Marketing Conservation Research and Development program. Approval 
of this program would be inconsistent with Section 366.82(3), F.S., as staff 
would have unprecedented authority to administratively approve monetary 
incentive changes to existing Commi ssion-approved programs that affect cost­
effectiveness . In addition, FPL's petition contains no clear proposal as to 
how results from sample points will be extrapolated to the whole system nor 
does the petition state whether any kW or kWh savings from the research will 
count toward meeting goals. 
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Issue 2: Recommendation that, if the Commission approves Florida Power and 
Light Company's Marketing Conservation Research and Development program, 
Florida Power and Light Company should allocate individual research project 
cost to the rate class(es) to which research projects are targeted. 
Allocation of individual research project cost to the rate classes to which 
the research project is targeted will diffuse the impact of the Marketing 
Conservation Research and Development program being used as a competitive 
tool. 

DENIED 
Issue 3: Recommendation that, if no pers on whose substantial interests are 
affected by the Commission's proposed agency action files a protest within 
21 days of issuance of this order, this docket be closed. 

APPROVED 




